
 HOLDFAST BAY CROQUET CLUB 

          KEEPING IN TOUCH 

             December 2024 

 

 

Hi Folks, 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Club Holdfast 9+ weekend croquet pennant team on their fabulous 
spring season pennant win. The first pennant win for the club in some time. WELL DONE. Thanks 
to all the players who participated during the season. 
 

 
 
 

CLUB CHRISTMAS BREAKUP 14TH December 2024 
 
Bowls and Croquet members attended the Club on Saturday evening 14th December for a Christmas 
breakup. The evening was well attended by both Croquet and Bowls members who seemed to enjoy the 
evening. The club supplied a grazing table which was well stocked with Christmas goodies. President 
Sue thanked all the helpers and volunteers who have assisted the Club over the past year. Sue also 
congratulated the Croquet pennant team on winning the 9+ pennant this season. (A picture of the winning 
team was displayed on the club large television thanks to Terry.) 
Colin Broom then conducted the Jackpot Joker draw but before doing so thanked President Sue for the 
work and effort that both Heather and Sue were achieving to keep the Club alive and viable.  
Barry Alan was successful in having his raffle ticket drawn out which gave him the opportunity 
to try and select the Jackpot Joker worth over 1100 dollars. Unlucky for him he but he did not 
pick the Joker. Better luck next time for all participants.                              Roger Zeuner 



Enjoying the Club Christmas breakup 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

CLUB CLOSURE:  20th December – 6th January 2025 
The club will be closed during the festive season. The croquet courts will be set up 

until Friday 20nd.  December, then reopen Wednesday 8th, January 2025                                                                                                      
.                                                  

CLUB RAFFLE DRAW – FRIDAY ---20TH DECEMBER- 6.30 PM                                                                                                       

 

 

“A VERY MERRY, HAPPY CHRISTMAS TO ALL”                                                                                                                                                                                                                         


